Heath Renninger u]ﬂ/ > 6/15/2023

The Pine Grove Area School Board of Directors reviewed your
evaluations/district goals and we are pleased to inform you by vote your
evaluations/district goals for 2022/2023 school year were satisfactory. We also
have agreed with your Objective District Performance Goals for the 2023/24 with
some minor changes and added 1 additional goal. The board looks forward to
working with you once again and see what new levels you can move the district in
the during the 2023/2024 school year. Working together, we can make this
happen!

Sincerely yours,
David Lukasewicz
President

Pine Grove Area

School Board



